Information Session, 29 February 2024, Waipara 
                                                                  
Biodiversity Trust Invites New Trustees and Supporters

Hurunui Biodiversity Trust is a community organisation formed in 2019 to inspire and enable Hurunui locals to look after our region’s precious native biodiversity. We encourage this through events, information resources, networking and collaboration. 
As the Trust moves into the next phase of growth and activities, we are seeking people enthusiastic about conservation and biodiversity to join us in the role of trustee, adviser or other support capacity. 
The Trust welcomes expressions of interest and is holding an information session at 7pm on Thursday 29 February at the Waipara Pavilion, Glenmark Domain. All welcome. RSVP please to: hurunuibiodiversity@gmail.com or contact Belinda Meares 022 1600383 or Jamie McFadden 027 3218747
For more information, go to www.hurunuibiodiversity.org or our Facebook page


